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March 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 

We would like to invite you to join us for an Easter egg hunt on Friday 22nd March starting straight after school on the 

KS1 playing field.  

 

The children will be given a flyer and will need to search for the letters in the Woodland Walk. Older children can also 

try to find the word using a question and answer quiz. 

 

Tickets are £2, which is payable on the day via cash or card and each child wiII receive an Easter egg prize. 

 

If your child(ren) have any allergies or intolerances please do not hesitate to contact us at loosepta@yahoo.co.uk by 

Monday 18th March where we will endeavor to find a suitable alternative prize. 

 

Any younger or older siblings or other children with you are more than welcome to join in the fun. 

‘Trailing Bean’ will be in attendance for any adults who wish to have a hot drink while waiting for the chiId(ren) to complete 

the hunt. The PTA will also have a stall of snacks, fizzy drinks and orange juice. 

 
We hope you all enjoy this Easter event and have a lovely run up to Easter. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Loose Primary School PTA 
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